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From: Eddy, Sara [mailto:Sara.Eddy@dfo-mpo.gc.ca] 
Sent: June 23, 2017 4:15 PM
To: Turcotte,Isabelle [CEAA]
Subject: RE: DFO Comments - DGR IR Response
 
Hi Isabelle,
 
For consideration, Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) provides the following comment on Ontario
Power Generation’s (OPG) Deep Geologic Repository for Low and Intermediate Radioactive Waste -
Response to Information Request Package of April 5, 2017 from the Canadian Environmental
Assessment Agency, dated May 26, 2017,
 
Enclosure to Attachment 1, page 107
Clarification to the text in the column titled Environmental Criteria Used to Focus the Range of
Background Conditions: the Fisheries Act applies to fish that are part of a commercial, recreational
or Aboriginal fishery, or to fish that support such a fishery and to fish habitat on which fish depend
directly or indirectly in order to carry out their life processes.  Section 35(1) of the Fisheries Act
prohibits serious harm unless authorized under Paragraph 35(2)(b) by the Minister of Fisheries,
Oceans and the Canadian Coast Guard.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Sara
 
 
Sara Eddy
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